Parent Meeting

August 7, 2006

- 1. Ben Frazier passed out survey sheets to the parents regarding the different activities the troop has done in the past years. Mr. Moultrie explained to the parents the different activities they may not know about and what is usually involves. He answered other questions they had, and the survey sheets were turned back in to Ben.
- 2. The scouts tonight were having a program put on by the Road Runners discussing the different high adventure opportunities. The boys have to decide if they want a backpacking and hiking opportunity, a sailing and snorkeling /or scuba diving opportunity or a canoeing opportunity.
- 3. For trips to work, there needs to be 3 adults signed up to assist with the trip if case one adult can't go at the last moment.
- 4. August 12th: Adult Planning Meeting. We encourage all adults to attend. Please sign up so we will have enough coffee and donuts. We take the troop apart and put it back together again. We discuss what worked well and what didn't. We discuss last year's goals and come up with new goals for the year. CPR Class after the meeting for those who signed up.
- 5. Planning Campout is August 18th at Unicoi. This is to plan next year's activities.
- 6. Family Campout and Court of Honor: Sept. 29th- Oct. 1st. Carter's Lake; Cracker Barrel after COH on Saturday night; Finger foods for the Cracker Barrel. We are encouraging all families to camp if at all possible. A great time for fun and fellowship with each other.
- 7. Scoutmaster Conference and Board of Review: Last SM Conference and BOR is Sept. 25th.
- 8. Sept. 4th: No troop meeting.
- 9. Sept. 11th: Parent meeting. Very important meeting; Parents vote on the yearly calendar the boys came up with at the planning campout.
- 10. We are going to try and get talent survey sheets for the parents again. Many parents are very talented in certain areas, and we don't know about it.
- 11. Email Maggie Franz with any comments you may have about the troop or activities that you think the boys may enjoy doing so she can pass it along at the Planning C/O.
- 12. Cathy Moland is the Popcorn Chairperson.
- 13. There are many training opportunities available. Please take advantage of these as it benefits the troop and the boys if they have well trained leaders.